
Elkton Planning and Zoning Board

March 5, 2018


	 The Elkton City Planning and Zoning Board was called to order by Mayor David 
Landsman on Monday, March 5, 2018 at 7:00 PM.  Council members present Tal Farnham, Carol 
Jensen, Deanna Lundgren, Robin Mulvey, Stewart Salzman and Nancy Spiering.  Also in 
attendance were Brandon Jorgensen, Kaye Squires, Christina Wiemer.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to discuss a rezoning request.

	 Motion by Jensen, second by Lundgren to approve the agenda as printed.  All in favor – 
motion carried.

	 The rezoning request was to change a portion of ag land to general residential; property 
description, Farmland, Ol 2 of Subdivision of SE ¼, Northwest 2.04 acres.  The rezoning of this 
property would allow for the Elkton Community Child Care & Education Center to build a 
daycare center on this property.  There was some discussion, no one was there that was against 
this permit.  

	 Motion by Farnham, second by Salzman to recommend the approval of the rezoning 
request to the city council.  All in favor – motion carried.

	 Motion by Jensen, second by Farnham to adjourn the Planning and Zoning Board 
meeting at 7:04 PM.  All in favor – motion carried.



